
   Community Center Notice 

Youth/Community Center Closed 9/11/2024

Due to the funeral service here today at the 
community center, we will be closed.

Thank you for your understanding and we apologize for 
any inconvenience!  

NOTICE: Information displayed on this flyer, in  email, or on our website calendar is subject to change without notice. 

The IT Department sends out the flyers at the Department Directors request. The IT Department assumes  

no responsibility for the content of the flyers. Please refer to the Community & Culture Department for any updates. 




